
September 06, 2001 

Dr. Gene Komer 
EC0 LLC 
2817 West County Road 54G 
Fort Collins, CO 80524-1087 

Dear Dr. Komer: 

Your petition requesting the Food and Drug Administration to file an ANADA 
for a generic equivalent of innovator product Heartgard 30 was received by 
this office on 09/06/01. It was assigned docket number OIP-0394/CP 1 and it 
was filed on 09/06/01. Please refer to this docket number in future 
correspondence on this subject with the Agency. 

Please note that the acceptance of the petition for filing is a procedural 
matter in that it in no way reflects an agency decision on the substantive 
merits of the petition. 

Sincerely, 

Dockets Management Branch 


